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17th October 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

We would like to inform you that, as a school, we are raising money for Children 
in Need on Friday 17th November. If children would like to participate, they may 
come to school in spotty clothes, or something colourful or Pudsey themed, and 
bring a monetary donation of your choice: this would be very much appreciated. 
Members of the school council will collect your donations on the playground 
before school. All money collected will go towards helping children less 
fortunate than us. 
 

Thank you very much for your donation. 
 

Yours sincerely 

The Junior School Council 
Alice, Dexter, Dexter, Elliot, Nancy, Paloma, Rafe, Scarlett, Sophie, Stanley 
 

 

 


